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Comments: I totally agree with the previous comments from Buxton CIC and the Buxton Group. Presumably
the expansion means Nestle's profits will increase so their contribution to the Borough and the Buxton
Community must correspondingly increase.

I agree with all the comments on the environmental issues particularly regarding the plastic bottles and the trees.
HPBC must insist that more trees are planted than are taken out.

I would like to add 2 more comments about wildlife and the environment.

1. The existing building is supposedly an outstanding example of environmentally friendly design. However
nothing has been said about the horrendous light pollution from the building which can be seen as far away as
Axe Edge. It is unacceptable for any further building to emit more light pollution and Nestle should take steps
to mitigate against the existing pollution.

2. This would be a great opportunity for Nestle to demonstrate its environmental support by having Swift/House
Martin nest boxes on the existing and any new building.Nesting sites for these wonderful birds are being greatly
reduced.

Where is HPBC's environmental policy? If there is one it surely must include plans for builders to include these
issues in any application which have been introduced by several forward thinking Local Authorities.

Peter Hemmings
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